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Department of Energy 
Washington, DC 20585 

November 24, 2014 

The Honorable Peter S. Winokur, Ph.D. 
Chairman 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
625 Indiana A venue, NW 
Suite 700 
Washington, DC 2004-2901 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

This letter is to notify you that the Department of Energy (DOE) has completed 
Deliverable 6.1.2, ••Update DOE Standard 3009,,. of the Department's 
Implementation Plan in response to Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
Recommendation 20 l0-1, Safety Analysis Requirements for Defining Adequate 
Protection for the Public and the Workers, dated September 26, 2011. 

DOE Standard 3009-2014, Preparation ofNonreactor Nuclear Facility 
Documented Safety Analysis, has been approved and issued in accordance with 
DOE Order 252. l A, Technical Standards Program, and is located on the 
Technical Standards Web page at http://energy.gov/ehss/services/nuclear­
safety/departrnent-energy-technical-standards-program. 

Ifyou have any questions, please contact me at (301) 903-1408. 

Sinftrely, 

C::.
\. 

:h.D 
I)irector 

'Office of Nuclear Safety 
Office of Environment, Health, Safety and 

Security 

cc: 	 Matt Moury, AU-1 
Joe Olencz, AU-1.1 

http://energy.gov/ehss/services/nuclear



